
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 9 Curriculum Evening – Wednesday 29thth January 2025, 5.00pm – 6.30pm 

We would like to invite you to our Year 9 Curriculum Evening on Wednesday 29th January 2025 
starting at 5.00pm in our auditorium. Please arrive for 4.45pm in order to be seated for a prompt 
start at 5.00pm. 

The evening will include presentations from members of staff who will be working closely with your 
daughter throughout her time in Key Stage 4.  You will also have the opportunity to speak to teachers 
in each department about what your daughter will learn in each subject on offer. The purpose of the 
evening is to enable you and your daughter to make informed choices of subjects moving into GCSE. 
There will be a curriculum booklet available for you to collect on the evening. 

Please note, if you arrive after 5pm, we will ask you to join the live streamed version of the 
presentation in our Chapel just off the main foyer. This is to avoid disrupting the presentation once it 
has started.  

If you are arriving by car, please park in either our main school car park, Sixth Form car park, or the 
car park at Sacred Heart Primary School.  To support our neighbours, please park considerately, 
ensuring residential driveways are kept clear. 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L Craig  
Assistant Headteacher 


